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We are worth more! 
That was the clear message that the 
JTG National Negotiating Team (NNT) 
have sent to management at the two 
most recent EBA meetings on 3rd and 
25th September 2012. 
At our last meeting we tabled a 
comprehensive pay structure with 
transparent pay steps which we say reflect 
our true worth and the market rates. If you 
would like a copy of what we gave the 
company talk to your local organiser or 
delegate. 
The company said they would take this 
information away and study it and be in a 
position to respond at the next meeting on 
Friday 26th October 2012 in Sydney. 
We know the company will try and say there 
is no money but we know we are worth more 
and now it’s time to send to send a strong 
message to management that we need a 
better pay out come. 

What can you do? 
Now is the time to stand up and say we are 
worth more by displaying a campaign sign in 
your work place.  
Already signs have been appearing at a 
number of offices sending a clear message 
to management and the Board what we want 
from the EBA. 
Don’t forget to send us your photos too.  

 
Your ASU JTG NNT members.  

 

 
Want more information 
For more information contact your local ASU 
organiser or delegate.  

ASU Organisers 
Name State Phone 
Clare Raffan  NSW US 0417177266 
Darryl Anthony SA/NT 0418940648 
Jocelyn Gammie NSW Services 0423041898 
Raechel Smith WA 0417969767 
Sharon Sanchez VIC PS 0425704064 
Valda Graham QLD 1800177244 

 
Name Location State 

Madeline Argus QBT  VIC 

Elaine Keevil QBT VIC 

Morgan Snape Qantas Holidays VIC 

Carlos Cordova  LAN SIT NSW 

Bree Hollis  Harvey’s Choice  NSW 

Fatih Ozen QBT NSW 
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